
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
LAW ENFORCEMENT APPRECIATION DAY 

 
Sunday, August 16, 2020 

Cost: FREE 
Register by August 2, 2020 

 
 

Please join us for this co-sponsored family friendly event!  The venue is located within 2 
hours of the Salem area. Full location details will be provided upon registration. 
 
Come for the fun shooting competitions, kids firearms safety course, fishing for the kids, 
catered lunch, raffle prizes and more! 
 
This event will be for law enforcement and their families only and will not be open to the 
public. 
 
Space is limited to 225 people so please register soon!  Registration closes on August 2, 
2020. 
 
For more information and to register please contact: 
 
Avena Glock 
training1@opoa.info 
971-218-7161 
 
Or 
 
Alicia Davis 
trainning4@opoa.info 
970-412-4544 
 
This event will follow all current state COVID-19 mandates. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
The Oregon Peace Officers Association 
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